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NIBRS Use of Force Reporting 
 

The Illinois Uniform Crime Reporting Program is pleased to announce Use of Force reporting is now 
available in the Illinois NIBRS Repository.  All agencies, whether reporting NIBRS or Summary, will be able 
to access this report.  All agencies will have the ability to report as far back as January 1st, 2019.  Illinois 
Law Enforcement Agencies will no longer have the ability to report directly through their LEEP account.  As 
a reminder, Summary Reporting System will sunset on December 31st, 2022.  All agencies are encouraged 
to move to NIBRS prior to the sunset date.  Agencies who want more details about NIBRS, please send an 
email to ISP.NIBRS.Transition@illinois.gov 
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